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StPeter, 
Jersey. 

18111 January 2012 

The Pla1ming Minister, 

The Environment Dept. , 

South Hill, 

St HELlER. 

JE2 4US 

Dear Sir, 

Re: Application No: P/20 1111673- The building of28 Houses at Plemont 

As members of both the National Trust for Jersey and the Royal Society for the 
Protection of Birds, we are writing to oppose this application for the following reasons: 

1) The lanes leading to the area are far too small, and widening them will have a 
detrimental affect on the whole area; 

2) As keen birdwatchers, We feel that the effect on the wildlife wi ll be catastrophic. It is 
the one place in Jersey where puffins can be seen; 

3) There are far more suitable areas where such a development could take place if it is 
really necessary; and finally 

4) The general population growth should be restricted in an island, the size of Jersey, and 
therefore more housing would not be required 

Please consider very carefully how this development will impact on the rural nature of 
this area. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Ann I Chamier and 

Miss Pau li ne De Ste Croix 


